Galesburg City Council
Monday September 14, 2015

Mayor Rick Halvorson, Council Members: Jeff Voltz, Jane Halvorson, Mark Johnson, and Dan Caswell, Citizens: Ken Voltz and Deborah Nobliski were present.  

Financial statements were presented to the council and J. Halvorson motioned to approve them and M. Johnson seconded.

Minutes were presented to council, motioned to approve them J. Halvorson and D. Caswell seconded.  

Bills were presented to the council.  
General account:  
John Hoyer 41.17,  Deborah Nobliski 429.19, USPO 1.10, AmeriPride 60.94, Farmers Union 73.02, Ottertail 420.36, Traill Co Treasurer 400.00 
Utility account:  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Ken Voltz 332.46, Brager Disposal 880.00, Traill Rural Water 2327.94, City of Fargo 14.00, Ottertail 91.70, Galesburg Co-Op 2000.00, Galesburg Co-Op 454.77
J. Halvorson motioned to approve the bills and D. Caswell seconded.

Old business:  D Nobliski will continue updating the State Template Ordinance book to make it specific to the City of Galesburg.  
	Traill Co Development has finished the Galesburg website.  D Nobliski will continue to keep up with the day to day upkeep of the site.  There is a calendar on the site that has all of the events happening within the city on it.  If you have any requests for the site please fill in the form at the home page and it will be added.

New business:  
Delinquent water bills were discussed.  We will start tagging people that are 2 months late.  The Water Bill ordinance to include you have to pay past Due amount before it will be turned on.
Blake will be putting gravel on the streets that are needed.  Gravel will be placed on Ash Street from Traill 1 to the church.
City property at Cottonwood and Dakota Ave E was sold to J&M Holdings, LLP.  This was motioned by D Caswell and 2nd by J Voltz.  It was passed unanimously.
The city will be looking at installing a WiFi hotspot and cell phone booster in the Hall.  This will help the citizens in our city.  It was discussed where the router should be placed and how much should be spent on this project.

With all business concluded the meeting was adjourned with a motion by Johnson and second by J. Halvorson.  Our next meeting will be held on October 12th.  The city council meeting is the 2nd Monday of the month.

The event rent for the Hall will be $50.00 per event.  For Hall rental please leave a message with Deborah Nobliski at 701-488-2780 or email her your request at Deborah.nobliski@gmail.com.  

Rick Halvorson, Mayor
Deborah Nobliski, Auditor
